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8th October 2019 

 

Information about maintenance of the common drainage system 
 
The drainage system at Vejlesøparken is almost blocked up and causes frequent water damage. 

Therefore, a comprehensive flushing of the system has been planned.  

After flushing all the sewer pipes underground and in the basements from 3rd June 2019 and onwards, it is 

now the plan to proceed with Block 5. 

The work will be performed in one stairway at a time, starting on 28th September in number 3. 

 

Access must be provided to all apartments in a particular stairway on the day scheduled for the process to be 

efficient. 

 
 
An information meeting will be held on Tuesday 22nd October 2019, at 7-8 p.m. in the assembly room 
for the residents of block 5. 
 
The work is scheduled as follows: 
 
Number 3: Monday 28th October, at 8 a.m., 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor in the morning followed by 4th and 5th floor. 

Number 5: Tuesday, 29th October at 8 a.m., 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor in the morning followed by 4th and 5th floor. 

Number 7: Wednesday, 30th October at 8 a.m., 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor in the morning followed by 4th and 5th floor. 

Number 9: Thursday, 31st October, at 8 a.m., 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor in the morning followed by 4th and 5th floor. 

Number 11: Monday, 4th November, at 8 a.m., 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor in the morning followed by 4th and 5th floor. 

Number 13: Tuesday, 5th November at 8 a.m., 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor in the morning followed by 4th and 5th floor. 

Number 15: Wednesday 6th November, at 8 a.m., 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor in the morning followed by 4th and 5th floor. 

 

 
 

If access is not provided on the day scheduled, the cost of 6-10.000 kr. for an extra 
procedure will be imposed on the resident in question 
 
 

Access: If you cannot be at home yourself, you can, against a receipt, submit a key to the building 

manager or leave information as to who can provide access to your home. 

Spoltec has an insurance-approved key cabinet installed at Vejlesøparken, and has, furthermore, taken out 

insurance covering any burglaries that might occur while they are handling the keys. 

 

 

Best regards  

Spoltec & Vejlesøparken 1dt 




